Hello, 

I felt compelled to writing (from Cardiff, Wales, UK) to you after seeing a tweet about your report about the UK and the current state of poverty here.

It stood out to me because I myself have had to go through a lot, and when I went for usual route of help I found that I was treated poorly, and dare I say it… with discrimination, dishonesty, and disregard.

After researching information online so that I could make sense of what just happened to me, I found much information posted online by others mirroring similar processes that I am going through.

The system that promises to take care of people does the opposite, evictions are happening all over the place due to non payments of rent that people are told will be paid, yet is not.

I had no idea that so many others were going through the same sort of things as me, and worse.

I am happy to share my personal experiences with someone if this is something that would help.

Though my recent experiences, it became apparent to me that something is going on in the UK.

From my limited view, I felt that those who are unwell and disabled are being put under substantial and unnecessary pressures that would cause harm for a reason, and that reason is to eradicate as many of us as possible. This is not a humane way of resolving the UK housing crisis, and I am firm in the understanding that this is exactly what is going on.

It is my personal hope that if not sooner, the later generations to come will see those responsible for what is going on here in the UK held accountable for their crimes, just as we see others.

Godspeed,
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